From: Ford, Christi [mailto:Christi.Ford@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 2:45 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Christi Ford
Subject: Re: Board of Ethics Approval / Follow up email 

Good afternoon Mr. Berlin,

 

I returned from Dulles, Virginia last night after participating in the Memphis Police Department's Assessor's Program.  The candidates were testing for the position of Lieutenant. 

Travel and meals were paid for by the Memphis Police department. Everything was coordinated by Emergency Services Consulting International (ESCI).

 

The dates of travel where Sunday, 20 May 2018 through Thursday, 24 May 2018.

 

Please let me know if you need anything else.

 

Enjoy your weekend.

Lieutenant Christi D. Ford
